
  
 

October 10, 2000 
Electronic Bulletin No. 115 

 

 

 

Change in Ramp Location 
 

 
Effective Monday, October 16 all conventional traffic (tanks, flatracks, etc.) 
for the following destinations: 
 
El Paso 
San Antonio 
Houston 
New Orleans and beyond to Southeastern destinations: 
 
Currently tendered at UP's East Los Angeles facility will be changed to the 
City of Industry ramp. 
 
Cutoff time will remain at 2359.  No change in availability in either 
direction.  The only change is the location of the facility for originating and 
arriving volume for the above-mentioned conventional services. 
 
Please advise all appropriate personnel of this announcement.  If you have 
any questions regarding this matter, please contact your local Customer 
Support or Sales Representative for Pacer Stacktrain. 



 
Thank you for choosing Pacer Stacktrain. We appreciate your patronage. 
 
 


